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March 9, 2020 

 

Dear Parents,  

As you know, it is flu season and we are experiencing concern over COVID-19. On the back of this sheet 

are hygiene tips you can share with your children to help us keep Warren County Public Schools healthy.   

WCPS is taking every precaution to keep our schools and buses clean.  The custodial and maintenance 

staff are working diligently to sanitize our buildings every night.  They are doing a great job!  

We need your help too.  If you review the information on the back of this sheet with your child, it would 

help to try to reduce spreading any illnesses within our schools and our community.   

As always, if you have any questions please do not hesitate to call Special Services at 540-635-2725. 

Sincerely,  

 

Michael E. Hirsch, Ed.S 
Director of Special Services  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Additional educational resources:  
http://www.cdc.gov/flu/ 
http://www.vdh.virginia.gov/epidemiology/influenza-flu-in-virginia/ 
http://www.vdh.virginia.gov/surveillance-and-investigation/novel-coronavirus/ 

Warren County Public Schools 
Special Services  

 465 W. 15th St., Ste. 500 
Front Royal, VA 22630 
Phone (540) 635-2725   

Fax (540) 635-3001 
www.wcps.k12.va.us 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OFFICE OF THE  
 DIRECTOR, SPECIAL SERVICES 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.wcps.k12.va.us/

